UM Library Gives Support to Students during Final Exams (19/12/2013)

Dear all,

During the first semester’s final exams, the Library will provide not only the study space to support our
students, but also refreshments to let our students relieve stress.

(1) More Library Seats during the Examination Period

In order to cope with the demands for library seats during the examination period, the Library has made some
special arrangements in order to make the best use of study places and will try to ensure that all seats are
effectively used.

Date: 20 December, 2013 to 12 January, 2014

e Anthony S. W. Lau Exhibition Hall, Ground Floor
e Orientation Room |, Ground Floor

e Foyer outside Auditorium S.T.D.M. , Ground Floor

e American Corner Multi-functional Room, Second Floor

(2) Special Opening & Counter Service Hours of the University Library during Public Holidays before
Final Exams

Special Library opening and senice hours can be found as follows:

| Date I Special Opening Hours I Counter Service Hours |
20 & 22 to 25 December 2013 9:00 - 24:00 Closed
& 1 January 2014
| 31 December 2013 I 8:00 — 24:00 I 9:00 — 12:45 |

Note: The Library will open and provide services as usual during the working days.
(3) Free coffee or tea! Take a short break and relax!

If you feel bored or cannot concentrate on your study, take a short break and enjoying a hot beverage can help
you restore your willpower. During the exam period, library staff will hand out free tea bag or 3-in-1 coffee to
students near the main entrance to the Library. Hot water will also be served together.

Distribution Time:

2-3 &6 -10January, 2014 : 11:00 — 11:30 a.m. & 4:00 — 4:30 p.m.

The drink essence is available on first-come-first-served basis and while stock last. Don’t miss your chance.

(4) Welcome to the Library's Stress-Free Zone -- “Spiritual Healing Book Corner”

The Library has created Spiritual Healing Book Corner and has organized an inspirational collection with over
200 books about life so as to motivate and inspire our students with positive thinking. The corner is located
near the elevator at the second floor of the Library. Please come to visit it and find your favorite books there.

If there is any inquiry, please free feel to contact the Library by email at lib_circ@umac.mo or by phone 8397-
8161.

Regards,
UM Library
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